7/15/2020 Re: Select Board Announcement - jmcnamara@natickma.org - Town of Natick Mail

Working with you over the years and knowing your passion for Camp Arrowhead, I am wondering if you wanted to announce a thank you
tonight to the Natick Sherborn Sewing Support Group for their donation of more than 400 masks to Recreation and Parks for our
programming.

Founded by our own Recreation and Parks Commissioner, Kelly McPherson, the group initially donated 150 masks to Camp Arrowhead,
another 150 to all recreation programming and then another 120 to Camp Arrowhead.

https://www.natickhistoricalsociety.org/community-stories/2020/5/12/natick-sherborn-sewing-support-group

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#inbox/WhctKJVzXHgsqF srPrpWbfRAfMGVWGxJhKVspLVDXhsCLCZhvkITXZCbznxMHZCTHpNWFhI
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